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Comment(s) or question(s) In regards to the temporary prohibition of using 

credit ratings for insurance premiums, I was 

completely blind sided when I received my 

insurance premiums and saw that they 

increased over $750. If the main argument in 

putting this into effect using emergency 

powers, how is this helping anyone if their 
premiums are increasing at 25% or more than 

they paid the prior year. While I understand 

that the pandemic has impacted people 

differently, people should not be penalized 

because they are responsible by having to pay 

more. The insurance companies are 

disproportionately charging higher premiums 

to those with higher credit scores to offset the 

cost of those with lower scores or the number 
of people who decide to no longer pay for 
insurance. Please reconsider placing the 

prohibition on credit ratings. 
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